
Courtesy visit by Ambassador Mr. Yanagi to  

Speaker of House of Representatives H.E. Eng. Atef Tarawneh and 

President of the Senate H.E. Mr. Faisal Fayez  

 

On 23 September, Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan made a 

courtesy call on Speaker of House of Representatives H.E. Eng. Atef Tarawneh. During 

the visit, Ambassador Yanagi expressed his gratitude for H.E. Eng. Tarawneh’s efforts to 

expand the relations between Japan and Jordan, including the visit of the delegation led 

by him to Japan and the cordial reception he gave to the delegation of the House of 

Councilors of Japan. On his side, H.E. Eng. Tarawneh expressed his appreciation on 

behalf of the Jordanian people for the continuous Japanese assistance to Jordan in diverse 

fields, showing his anticipation that the relations between the two countries with historical 

friendly ties on the popular level, in addition to the political and diplomatic level, will 

further develop. Additionally, H.E. Eng. Tarawneh expressed his appreciation for Japan’s 

support for the Two-State Solution. 

 

On the same day, Ambassador Yanagi also made a courtesy call on President of the Senate 

H.E. Mr. Faisal Fayez. During the visit, Ambassador Yanagi expressed his gratitude for 

H.E. Mr. Fayez’s contribution to the strengthening of Japan-Jordan relations, including 

his Warmhearted hospitality on the occasion of the visit of the delegation of the House of 

Councilors of Japan led by President of the House (at the time) H.E. Mr. Date to Jordan 

in 2017. On his side, H.E. Mr. Fayez expressed his appreciation for the continuous 

Japanese assistance for Jordan, mentioning that he is willing to develop cooperative 

relations between Japan and Jordan. Additionally, Ambassador Yanagi affirmed that Japan 

would continue supporting Jordan as has been doing until today. 

 

 


